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Florida Birds and Wildlife Featured at Friends of St. Sebastian River Meeting 
 

Roseland, FL - Stunning photographs of Florida birds and wildlife will be featured in the 

Nov. 27 meeting of the Friends of St. Sebastian River. Nature photographer and wildlife 

spotter, Sandy Peterson, will be the guest presenter. His photo tour of natural areas in 

northwestern Indian River County promises to amaze, engage, and educate. 

 

"Sandy Peterson and his wife are regular adventurers to the T. M. Goodwin Waterfowl 

Management Area and Stick Marsh. He has taken an extensive number of photos of the 

birds and wildlife found there at most any time of the year. His photos capture the beauty 

and unique adaptations of the wildlife," states Tim Glover, President of Friends of St. 

Sebastian River. "Both the Goodwin and Stick Marsh are natural areas serving as 

tributaries to the St. Sebastian River. It's important that we understand the 

interconnections between these water bodies." 
 

The free presentation begins at 6:00pm on Tues. Nov. 27 in the meeting room of the 

North Indian River County Library, 1001 Sebastian Blvd. in Sebastian. The public is 

encouraged to attend. No reservations are necessary. The library is handicap 

accessible. 

 

The mission of the Friends of St. Sebastian River is to maintain and improve the health 

and beauty of the St. Sebastian River and its watershed. For further information, visit the 

Friends' website: www.fssr.org or Facebook.org/FriendsOfStSebastianRiver. 
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